
Since returning to school 3KL have been exploring the book The Secret of Black Rock. They 
researched under water creatures to aid their writing as well as using drama to imagine 
falling from a boat in rough waters. This has helped them to write an excellent class story 
about Erin and the Black Rock.  
 
We have also been reading Narnia; The Lion the Witch and the Wardrobe. The children have 
loved getting to know the characters and finding out more about the White Witch. We are 
hoping to watch the film at the end of the unit as a treat for the children. 
 
Finally, in Geography we have been exploring human and physical features of a town by 
looking at maps. The children can explain the difference between a human and physical 
feature and are beginning to use coordinates. 

 
 
 
 


